
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: City Manager                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  12/18/2017  

Re: Central Missouri Humane Society relocation proposal 

 

 

 

The Central Missouri Humane Society (CMHS) is requesting to relocate from its present 

location on Big Bear Blvd to a new location on Strawn Road. 

 

 

 

CMHS is requesting to swap city land at 616 Big Bear Blvd. (2.88 acres) on which the CMHS is 

currently located for 4.06 acres on Strawn Road where a future facility can be built. This land 

is part of the 47-acre tract donated to the City by Larry Potterfield. 

 

The CMHS has completed a needs assessment of its current facility, location, and 

anticipated growth.  The CMHS has established a feasibility study committee to help develop 

a set of specific strategic priorities for a capital campaign and desires to enter into a 

memorandum of understanding with the City in order to move forward with the campaign. 

 

Please refer to the attached Project Proposal and documents from CMHS for details. 

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: Unknown 

Long-Term Impact: Unknown 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Public Safety, Secondary Impact: Public Safety, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Mobility, Connectivity, and Accessibility, Secondary Impact: Livable & 

Sustainable Communities, Tertiary Impact: Not Applicable 

 

 

 

Date Action 

N/A N/A 

 

 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Strategic & Comprehensive Plan Impact 

Legislative History 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf


City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

 

 

 

Direct staff to come forward with a memorandum of understanding. 
 

 

Suggested Council Action 


